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Welcome back! 

 

This week has been our Remembrance 

week in school. Every class has been 
busy learning about different aspects of Remembrance, from 

the Poppy to writing biographies based on key people from 
World War 1. The children have tried incredibly hard in all 

that they have done, producing lots of different pieces of 

work. We can’t wait to share these with you in our 
Remembrance Exhibition this afternoon. Thank you to Mrs 

Styles who has organized the event. 

 

This morning, the whole school gathered 
together and welcomed Mr Vine and Mr Wright 

into assembly. They shared objects and poetry 
with the children to help them to understand 

that we are remembering, not only the soldiers 

who fought, but others like the medical corps, who did and 
still do such a valuable job during the wars and conflicts. 

Following this, we all congregated around the freshly 
painted flag pole at the front of school, held a two minutes 

silence and then Jake (Head Boy) laid a Poppy wreath and 

Billie (Head Girl) read a very poignant prayer.  We are 
incredible proud of how all our children showed respect for 

such an important part of our history and also how well 

they conducted themselves throughout. 

 

On Tuesday, we welcomed a fantastic 

number of prospective new families into 
school for our annual Open Day. A huge 

thank you must go to Mrs Dale and Mrs 

Bates who organized the event—THANK 
YOU! We had a great time showing parents and children 

around the school and the Year 6 Ambassadors (who 
conducted the tours) were a credit to the school once 

again. Well done guys! 

 

This week we have also welcomed Mrs Kyle into the Sound 
team in Year 3/4. She has already made a huge impact 

and we can’t wait to see what the future holds! 

Mrs Newton & the Sound Team. 
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Upcoming Events 

 12/11/18— Y4/5 PGL Parent  Meet-

ing @ 3.30pm 

 12/11/18—Anti-Bullying Week 

 13/11/18—Y5 Defibrillator training 

 13/11/18—Y3 Robinwood   Parents 

meeting @3.30pm 

 14/11/18—Y1/2 Infant Sportshall 

Athletics 

 15/11/18—Year 1 Forest Schools 

 16/11/18—Creatures & Critters As-

sembly (new club for Jan 19) 

 22/11/18—Flu Vaccines—Reception 

to Y5 

 26/11/18—Y3-6 Sportshall Athlet-

ics 

 26/11/18—Y2 Hope Journey visit 

to Sound Chapel. 

  

Diamond 

Oskar—Curiosity 

Austin—Resilience 

Rupert—Independence 

Harry  - Independence 

Libby—Independence  

Emerald 

Oliver W.G.—Curiosity 

Imogen—Resilience 

Ruby 

Brandon—Resilience 

Ben S—Resilience 

Summer—Independence 

Florence M.H.—Resilience 

Sapphire 

Cara—Resilience 

Millie G—Resilience 

Onyx 

Phoebe—Independence 

Tabitha—Independence 

Hayden Wh.—Curiosity 
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Safeguarding Officers 

Introducing our new Safeguarding Officers:- 

Jack —Emerald 

Ben— Ruby 

Jessica—Sapphire 

Phoebe—Onyx 

Our Residential Trip Programme 

So that you all know what’s to come, we’d like to share our Residential Trip 
Programme for this year with you. As you know, Residentials are always the 

highlight of a child's year and the skills that they learn on them are invaluable! 
Not to mention you have some peace and quiet for a night or two… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtimes 

Please send into school old trainers and tracksuit bottoms from Monday 12th 

November if your child wishes to play on the field at lunchtimes. As the weather 
is turning colder and wetter, we are more than happy to let our children get a 

little dirty, blow off some steam and make full use of our fantastic grounds, but 
THEY WILL ONLY BE ALLOWED ON THE FIELD IF THEY ARE WEARING TRAINERS 
AND TRACKSUIT BOTTOMS to protect their school uniform. This is not just for 

the Footballers! Many thanks for your co-operation.  
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Important Information... 

 

 

Current Class 2018-2019 

Year 1 1 night  trip to Castleton (April/May) 

Year 2 1 night  trip to Castleton (April/May) 

Year 3 3 day 2 night trip to Robinwood (letters already sent) 

Year 4 No trip due to PGL in same year.  

Year 5 France (already completed) 

Year 6 France (already completed) 
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Important Information continued... 

School Lottery 
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 Community Bonfire 

 
Saturday 10th November 5 till 8 

Broomhall and Sound Chapel 

Free Entry  

50% more fireworks       

Hot dogs, cakes, tea and coffee 

Come and join the fun! 

 

Sound and District Primary School 

 

Weekly Newsletter : 9.11.18 

 

 

Community Events 

 

 

 

 



Our Children are 

the Future 

Key Autumn Term dates 

Throughout the Autumn term: 

Monday afternoons - Y3/4 Swimming  

Thursday afternoons - Forest School. - Year 2 during Autumn 1 and Year 1 during Autumn 2. 

November 

Monday 5th – School reopens for Autumn 2 

Tuesday 6th – Open day for parents of potential 2019/2020 starters 

Monday 5th to Friday 9th - Remembrance Week at Sound. 

Friday 9th – Remembrance Exhibition open after school 

Thursday 22nd – Flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 5 
December  

Wednesday 5th - Year 1/2 production in the afternoon at 1.30. Reception production in the evening at 
5pm. 

Thursday 6th – Reception Christmas Production at 1.30pm. Year 1/2 Christmas Production in the 
evening at 5pm. 

Thursday 13th December – PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 14th – Robin Hood Pantomime 

Wednesday 19th – KS2 (Y3,4,5,6) Carol Concert Performances. 3.30pm and 5.30pm start times. 

Thursday 20th - Year 1 parents invited to Forest School for their final session 

Friday 21st – Break up for Christmas! 

 
Back in school for the Spring term on Monday 7th January. 

 

We will inform you of any new dates to be added to our calendar as they are confirmed. More details about events, 
such as the Remembrance activities and our Christmas events will be given nearer to the time on this newsletter. 
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